
 

 

 

Mellis Church of England Primary School  

gains Silver ‘Eco-Mark’ 

 

The School benefits from having one of its Recently Qualified Teachers 

being into geography in general, and ‘green’ issues in particular. In 

order to give the children of the School more opportunities to explore 

this vital issue further, Miss Frost set up a School Eco-club. This well 

attended and supported club has been active promoting awareness 

of conservation issues, including ‘light switchoffs’, plastic usage, 

pollution outside the school from idling cars and the recycling of 

batteries.  

 

We’re really pleased to note that in recognition of these efforts the 

School has been awarded the Silver Eco-Mark! Well done to Miss Frost 

and her Green Crew! 

 

 


